
11.12.2017 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, 

Principal of Herndon Magnet School, with Herndon Highlights for the week of November 13th:  

I want to congratulate the Lady Hawks Basketball Team on winning their league championship on Thursday, 

November 9
th

. They defeated Providence Classical Academy 27 to 26 in a come from behind exciting victory. 

Great job Lady Hawks! 

The Lady Hawks Softball Team will play Donnie Bickham for the Caddo Parish Championship on Monday, 

November 13
th

 @ 5:00 PM. This game will be played at Northwood High School. Good Luck Lady Hawks!  

Middle school students need to return their clean PE uniforms tomorrow, November 13th. They may put them 

in their gym lockers before school 

The 2nd Grade will travel to Safety Town on November 14th and 15th. 

PTSA Fall Fundraiser Items will be in on Tuesday, November 14
th

. If your child sold three items or less, they 

will be sent home on the bus with your child Tuesday afternoon. If your child sold more than three items, you 

will need to pick them up from the school on Tuesday, November 14th between 7:45 AM until 6:00 PM.  

4-H Members and Parents, it is not too late to sign up for Shooting Sports. However, you must go by the 4-H 

office to pick up the shooting sports registration packet and complete all necessary paperwork and pay fees by 

November 15
th

. The cost to join is $60.00 per discipline. Also, it is the responsibility of parents to pick-up fair 

items on Monday, November 13, 2017 beginning at 11:30 AM until 5:00 PM from the Ag Building on the 

Louisiana State Fair Grounds.     

North Caddo High School will be having their 8th Grade Preview day on Wednesday, November 15th right 

after school.  8th Graders will ride the bus to North Caddo for an afternoon of fun, and parents can pick them up 

from there at 5:00 PM. Permission slips and information will be passed out tomorrow. 

Family Fun Night is Thursday, November 16th from 5:00 – 8:00 PM.  We hope everyone comes out to enjoy the 

fun and fellowship of this night. 

Kindergarten will sing some songs and have their Thanksgiving Feast in the auditorium on Friday, November 

17th @ 11:00 AM. 

Friday, November 17th is a street clothes day for students.  Please review page 12 in the student agenda. 

Street clothes must follow CPSB Dress Code Policy.   

You may purchase your Herndon Yearbook at school or online at Jostens.com for $50.00. 

Applications for students new to Herndon for the 2018-2019 school year are available online at 

www.caddoschools.org and in the Herndon office. Please help get the word out about this. 

One of Herndon’s main expectations on campus and on the school bus is: Keep Hands, Feet, and Objects to 

Yourself. Students are reminded of this expectation every school morning. Please discuss with your child why 

it is important to follow this expectation.  

Schools will be closed for Thanksgiving from November 20 – 24. Students will return on Monday, November 

27th. 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 199966 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

